Meeting began at 8:30 with a prayer led by Deacon Roger
 
In attendance: Fr. Leo, Deacon Roger Loucks, Ann McMullen and Cathy Matulewicz
 
Old business: in reaching out to new people for talent:
Kate Ring will be contacting counters
Janet Osgood is contacting people interested in gardening
Roger will reach out to Kelly Hamula—- there needs to be a standard practice form set up, the standard practice form should be given to both families and a copy to the local funeral directors. Kelly also needs a co-chair for this ministry.
Social Ministry needs more coordination, looking for Sharon Tyo to help after her health is better and Ann Meyer-Wilber.
Helping with funerals—- Roger has made a form that he wants to go over with Fr. Leo before he gets it to the volunteers.
Shelley Mace will contact people for Art & Environment
 
Née businesses: it was decided the the stewardship committee will meet the fourth Saturday of the month with the exception of Thanksgiving which will be on November 18, and not having one in December.
Stewardship of Treaure will be done in the fall. Right now we need to find people to speak and to have a speech written for all 3 sites to read from to keep things consistent. Stewardship of time will start at the beginning of advent and end on January 7,2024. Stewardship of the Earth is set for April 20,2024 with a rain date of April 27.
We need to come up with a list of upcoming educational opportunities for parishioners.
We need to start putting in articles on Stewardship in the bulletin each week.
 
Next meeting: September 23,2023
 
Meeting ended at 9:15 with a prayer led by Fr.Leo
 
Secretary—- Cathy Matulewicz 



